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Today we say 
Goodbye to Miss 
Andrews. We 
would like to 
thank her for all 
her hard work 
and effort 
across the half 
term in Birch class. We look for-
ward to welcoming Miss Arnold 
to the school after half term. 

BEST ATTENDANCE CLASS 
for week beginning 7/10 is: 
Birch 

Individual Photos 28/10 

Flu Vaccinations 6/11 

FOTSMS non uniform  8/11 

Well Being week 18/11-
22/11 

FOTSMS Christmas 
Fair 

29/11 

Ash—QE Gymnastics 3/12 

Christingle Service 6/12 

KS1 Nativity 10/12 

* Details to follow  

Ash had a super day 
out at Farmwise at 
Westpoint on Tues-
day. They learnt all 
about where food 

comes from and how 
it is produced, as well as much more about 
farm animals and 
farm practices. 
Watching chicks 
being hatched 

proved to be very 
popular. Thank you 
to Mrs Jordan for 

accompanying 
the children for 

the day. 

Shoe Box Appeal 

We will once again be supporting the shoe box appeal, to send  shoe boxes packed  with toys and 
gifts to  less fortunate youngsters in some of Europe’s poorest countries. In previous years we 

have sent over 60 boxes  We will be supporting this cause again this year and ask for your help in 
doing so. We would like you to send in new toys and other  items, such as toothbrushes,  hair ties, 
jewellery and  sweets to fill shoe boxes with. We will be collecting items until mid November when 

ladies from the WI will be in school helping to put items into the boxes. 

Parents’ Consultation 
Meetings 

Thank you to all the Par-
ents who met with 

Teachers this week to 
discuss your children’s 
progress and how well 
they have settled into 
their new classes. We  

hope that you found the 
discussions informative 
and helpful in supporting 
your children further in 
school. Thank you also 

for all the positive com-
ments we received. 

As part of 
our Sports 
Partner-
ship with 
QE and on Tuesday Year 5 and 6 

went to take part in a rugby tourna-
ment . All the children played really 
well and the A team were runners 
up in the Plate competition. A big 

thank you to 
Mr Rich who 

has been 
training the 
teams this 
half term. 



Our new team mascots have been chosen for this year. 
The school council had a tough choice picking a the top 
three for each team, as the entries were really good. 

Each colour team then chose their winner. Well done to 
Gabe for his Green Owl design, to Teagan for her Yellow 

Falcon design, to Isla for her Red Eagle design and to 
George for his Blue Hawk design. 

They all look fantastic.  


